[image: image1.jpg]


        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       Honorable Mayor and Commission
From:  Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:      Mark Felicetty, Parks & Recreation Director
Date:
August 10, 2015
Subject: Beach Cleaning Services recommendation to Award City Bid No.  15-007
________________________________________________________________________
One (1) bid was received for the above referenced project and was tabulated as shown on the bid tabulation attachment. The one (1) bid was reviewed for mathematical correctness and thoroughness of completion of forms and licenses by the bid committee. 
The bid review committee representing the City is recommending Beach Raker Inc. be selected and it can best provide the project services in an amount not to exceed $99,500.00.  Beach Raker Inc. has been servicing the City of Dania Beach since 2012 and the City of Pompano Beach and the Town of Lauderdale- by–the-Sea for over 20 years each. Each municipality rated Beach Raker’s service as “exceptional” when reference checks were conducted. 
The funding for beach cleaning services was appropriated and planned for in the Parks and Recreation 2015-2016 Beach Division operating budget Professional Services Account #001 7202 572 31 10.
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